THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School  May 2, 2014

SEL FAMILY WORD FOR MAY: GUILT/SHAME

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: 'Tcaching is the greatest act of optimism. Thank you for all that you do."
by Colleen Wilcox and the students at Lloyd Harbor Schooi

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Caden O'Connor 3Co, Annabelle Bryant 3T

LHTV MUSICIAN: Erin Costa 6G

Brain Booster Presentation of the Week: “March With A Kick” and “Tug Of War” @

Monday Grade 6 Service Essays Due

s/ 5" Grade Parents “Maturation Meeting” ~ 2:30PM
Tuesday Grade 3 Talent Show Screenings 8-8:40AM

5/6 Brain Boosters on LHTV

Staff Appreciation Luncheon

Wednesday | Choices Program — Grade 6 Science Classes

s/7
Tharsday Grade 3 Talent Show Screenings 8-8:40AM
5/8 Brain Boosters on LHTV
LHS/PTG Meeting
Mr. Monastero from Jr. High Visit to our 6" Grade Classes
Friday Grade 2 Mini Main Street in LT
s/9 NYSSMA Lv 5,6 (Saturday, too)
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Grade 6 “Save the Dates”
PTG Sponsored Huntington Town Dock Fishing Trip — May 3
Junior High Visits/Cuban Lunch (by class) — june 2 & June 4
“Select Chorus” Trip — June 6
Camp Coleman Trip (all sixth graders) — June 12
Unity Dance *New Date* — June 16

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 13** ot 8pm at the DO.

BAND REHEARSALS
Just a reminder that attendance at early morning band rehearsals is a requirement for participation in the Spring Concert in
May. Rehearsals begin promptly at 8AM in the Band Room. 6™ grade band rehearses on Tuesday mornings and 5% grade
band rehearses on Thursday and Friday mornings.

DRIVING CAUTION
When driving on the school grounds, be mindful of our traffic patterns and be sure to proceed with caution.




SELECT CHORUS
The rehearsal schedule is as follows: Fridays, May 2nd and May 9th until 3:45. Pick-up at the back circle.
CONCERT DATE: THURSDAY, MAY 15TH 7PM

ABSENCES
Your child's absence is being recorded as an unknown and unexcused absence if you do not make a phone call to the nurse'’s
office. Although an absence note is still required, it is not sufficient. The phone calf must be made.

AFTERNOON PICK-UP

For safety reasons, we ask that all children being picked up in the back circle wait in line until picked up. Children are not
allowed to cross over the parking fot.

EARLY PICK-UP
If you decide, after your child has left for school, that you need to pick him/her up early, it is not necessary to call ahead.
Please just come to the front office and we will call your child for dismissal. Back-up notes are still necessary when your child
has a change in transportation at the end of the day.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFF$

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of school. We do
not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES -~ DISMISSAL
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the
PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross
between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LH$/PTG

Third Grade Talent $how
Save the Date for the Third Grade Talent Show - Thursday, May 29th from 7-9pm in the Little Theater.

LH$*PTG Mecting
The next meeting is on Thursday, May 8th at 9.15am in the Little Theater. Dr. Wilansky will be talking about the upcoming
Budget. Please come and get involved in what's going on in your school district.

s$tatf Appreciation Luncheon
The luncheon is on Tuesday, May 6™. If you have volunteered to bring in food, thank you so much. Cold food shouid be
dropped off at the Little Theater at 10am and hot food between 10:30-10:45am. Please bring food in disposable containers
along with disposable serving utensils. Thank you.

Meet the Candidates

Monday, May 5th at 8pm is your opportunity to Meet The Candidates from the Board of Education. There is one new
candidate. The rest are all up for re-election. The meeting will be at the District Office. All welcome!

Kick Off Party
The End of Year Kick-Off Party for the Philadelphia trip is on June 19th for FOURTH GRADERS from 5.30pm-7.30pm. Pizzaq,
dessert and much more will be served! This is a fun event to lead the children into the Philadelphia trip the following day.
This event will be sponsored by the LHS*PTG. IT IS STRONGLY ADVISED THAT EVERYONE RIDE THE BUS TO
PHILADELPHIA.

Cold $pring Harbor FOCU$ 2014-2015 ~-Board Nominations

The process of forming next year's FOCUS board is starting. Please consider nominating yourself or someone else for a
position. FOCUS (Families of the Community United through Schools) is a district wide organization that involues families,
schools and the community. The purpose of FOCUS is to promote the environment and skills necessary for our children to
make healthy and responsible decisions. This is accomplished through parent education and discussion on issues that are
important to the community. This year, we have brought additional information regarding technology usage and awareness,
along with our transition meetings. Our panels have included authors, professors, lecturers and school administration, teachers,
counselors and parents. There are five positions on the board: President, VP, Treasurer, Communications Coordinator and
Secretary. To self-nominate or nominate another individual, please submit the candidate’s name, contact information and
the proposed position to: Nicole Pultzpultz3@optonline.net Marie Strunk3mstrunk@optonline.net by Wednesday, May 7th.




SAVE THE DATE!

Grade Three Proudly Presents
Our Second Annual Third Grade Talent Show

Kid's On Stage

Lioyd Harbor School Gymnasium
May 23, 2014 at 7 PM




WELLNESS
. DAY

IN MEMORY OF

CODY SCOT
TADDONIO,

JOIN US FOR
WELLNESS DAY & 3K WALK/RUN

Sunday, June 1°* 9:00 a.m.
Cold Spring Harbor High School

In Memory Of
CODY SCOTT TADDONIO

Register at www.csh.k12.ny.us
Register by May 18 for a reduced rate!




Cold Spring Harbor Central School District
SHARED-DECISION MAKING
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT TEAM e SELF NOMINATION FORM

We are in the process of putting together our School Improvement Teams (SIT) for the
2014-2015 school year. The purpose of SIT is to improve the educational performance of all
students in the schools through the collaborative participation of team members in the decision-
making process.

Each school’s team consists of teachers, administrators and parents. One of our parent
representatives from each school must be a parent of a special education student. Fach team is
required to meet at least once a month from September to June, and to the extent possible, the
meetings will be scheduled at the end of a regular school day. One parent per household, per
school enrolled is eligible for nomination. If you are currently sitting as a member of SIT, it
is necessary to resubmit your name. The term of office is for one year, not to exceed a three-
year term.

If you will be able to commit to these meetings, and have the desire to participate in this very
important and innovative process, please complete the form below.

1. NAME: PHONE#:

2. Please indicate the school you wish to represent:
NOTE: Your child must attend this school as of September 2014.
_ Goosehill Primary School (4 Representatives)
_ Lloyd Harbor (4 Representatives)
_ West Side (4 Representatives)
____ Cold Spring Harbor Jr/Sr High School (6 Representatives)

3. ___ I'would like to serve as a parent of a student with special needs.
(1 representative per school.) Your child must have an individualized educational plan.

4. Indicate the grade(s) your child(ren) will enter the fall of 2014:
grade(s)

If more names are received than slots available, there will be an election. At that time, you may
be asked to provide a brief statement and/or reasons for seeking this position in 30 words or less.
This statement will be printed on the ballot. Your school association executive board will inform
you of the election procedures in April. All elections will be completed by April 30", 2014. If
you have any questions about the SIT committee, contact your building principal.

Please return this form to the District Office no later than April 10", to the attention of School
Improvement Team.

Cold Spring Harbor School District

The Francis Roberts Community Center

75 Goose Hill Road

Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

Rev. 03/12



For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor
Library’s Youth Services Department. Registration Required!

Family Safe Boating Expo
Saturday, May 3 érom 9:30 am -5:00 pm
Presented by the Cold Spring Harbor Coast Guard Auxiliary
A €ull-day boating program will include About Boating Safely Course.
Safety Advice for Boater's Families @ 2:00-3:00 pm
Boating & the Marine Environment - 10:00 am -3:00 pm
For more information please email the
Coast Guard Auxiliary @ cgauxcsh@gmail.com

Mother’s Day Flowers
Tuesday May 6th & Wednesday May #th at 4:30pm
Grades K-6
X,%
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o | Mother's Day Canvas Bags
V‘:ﬂeé(" Thursday, May 8th 2pm

Ages 2-5 with adult
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: For more informa on about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services
: Librarian at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820 :

.
................................................................................................... [

For Adults! Programs for Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor

Library’s Information Services Department

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

A RULI May Adult Book Discussions :

. .'\(I.\l\.\l
MERDER Rules Against Murder by Louise Penny
;I — | Wednesday, May 14, 2014 at 11am

The Night Circus by Erin Morgenstern
Thursday, May 15 at 7pm

Copies of both books are available at the Circula on Desk ‘

For more information about any Adult Program, contact Information Services
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820.
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